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In Notice 2019-30,[1] the IRS and Treasury Department invite public comment on
recommendations for items to be included on the 2019-2020 Priority Guidance Plan. The
2019-2020 Priority Guidance Plan will identify guidance projects that the Treasury
Department and IRS intend to actively work on as priorities during the period from july 1,
2019, through June 30, 2020. Recommendations should be submitted by June 7, 2019 for
possible inclusion on the initial Priority Guidance Plan, which the Treasury Department and
IRS periodically update throughout the year.

The Institute plans to submit a comment letter recommending retirement plan items by
June 7, 2019.[2] If you have any suggestions for retirement plan items to be included in our
comment letter, please contact the undersigned at elena.chism@ici.org or 202-326-5821 by
Wednesday, May 15.

Elena Barone Chism
Associate General Counsel - Retirement Policy

endnotes

[1] Notice 2019-30 is available here: https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/n-19-30.pdf.

[2] For a copy of the Institute’s comment letter recommending retirement plan items for
inclusion on the 2018-2019 Priority Guidance Plan, see ICI Memorandum No. 31249, dated
June 15, 2018, available here: https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo31249. For a
description of retirement plan items included on the 2018-2019 Priority Guidance Plan,
see ICI Memorandum No. 31491, dated November 19, 2018, available here:
https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo31491.
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